
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
OFSTED Inspection 18th-19th September 2019 - Inspection Report 
 
As you will be aware we underwent our OFSTED Inspection on the 18th and 19th September 2019.  I 
am delighted to inform you that we have been graded OUTSTANDING. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing staff team.  A result like this is not given 
lightly and is evidence of the hard work, creativity and passion we put into our school community, 
which has been formally recognised through this inspection process. 
 
I hope our pupils feel incredibly proud of their contribution across the two days as well as their 
ongoing work and achievements to date, which have been observed and noted by the OFSTED 
Inspectors.  This is also evidence of the very strong parent/school partnership we share and value. 
 
It is a great accolade, but more importantly to me the recognition of the quality of education and the 
caring ethos of our community.  What an amazing success and I hope you, parents and carers, feel 
very proud that your children attend an OUTSTANDING school. 
 
The report recognises very many things about the school, but for me personally the first two 
sentences highlight the ethos here.  “Pupils feel really happy and safe at this school.  They know that 
staff care about them deeply and want them to achieve their best”. 
 
Well done Bower Grove School.  An OUTSTANDING result. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 


